
 

 

  

We are beginning utility relocation work as we move closer to making future ‘L’ improvements under the 
Red and Purple Modernization Project. Work will be performed that may affect your community and 
create occasional inconveniences. We will do our best to minimize the impact of our work and will 
continue to keep you updated. 
 

 
Dates: Weekdays 

Monday, January 14 to Friday, March 1, 2019 
 

Location:  
• The alley east of N. Sheffield Avenue from 3400 to 3457 N. Sheffield Avenue. 

• The alley north of W. Newport Avenue from 800 to 950 W. Newport Avenue. 

 
Work Hours: 8am to 4pm, daily 

 
Work Activity: RCN and Comcast Overhead and Underground Utility Work 

 
Local Impact: 

• While work is being performed there will be: 
o Intermittent sidewalk closures in the work zone 
o Intermittent traffic lane changes 
o Intermittent alley closures 

• There will be noise while work is being performed. Noise may include: 
o General construction noise 
o Running compressors, excavators and generators 
o Truck traffic 
o Beeping form backup alarms on construction equipment and 

vehicles 

• Work will not impact CTA rail service and will therefore occur during 

daytime hours. 

• More detailed and localized Construction Activity Notices will be provided 

as work progresses. 

 

 

 

If you have questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please call: 

RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 

1-331-303-2499 
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